
Shell Exploration & Production  
 
  

  
United States Department of Interior 
Alaska OCS Region 
Bureau of Ocean Energy Management 
Attn: David Johnston 
3801 Centerpoint Drive, Suite 500 
Anchorage AK 99503-5823 
 
January 7, 2016 
 

Dear Mr. Johnston, 

 

Shell Exploration & Production Company on behalf of Shell Offshore Inc. and Shell Gulf of Mexico Inc. 
(individually and collectively, Shell) writes to inform the Bureau of Ocean Energy Management (BOEM) 
that no further exploration activities will be conducted under the Revised Camden Bay, Beaufort Sea 
(Camden Bay) Exploration Plan and Revised Chukchi Sea Exploration Plan (Revision 2) dated May 4, 
2011 and March 31, 2015, respectively.  Therefore, we are withdrawing each of the aforementioned 
Exploration Plans as of the date of this letter.   

If you have any further questions or comments, please contact me at (907) 646-7112 or Greg Horner at 
(907) 646-7131. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Susan Childs 
Alaska Venture Support Integrator, Manager 
 

cc:  Mark Fesmire, BSEE Alaska Regional Director 

Shell 
3601 C Street, Suite 1000

Anchorage, AK 99503 
Internet : http://www.Shell.com 


